
Partnership Agreement between German Church School in Addis Ababa/Ethiopia  

and Friedrich-Ebert-Gymnasium in Sandhausen/Germany 

The partnership program between the German Church School in Addis Ababa and the Friedrich-Ebert-

Gymnasium Sandhausen was initiated in 2006 and it has been successfully developed since then. People 

in charge of the program are Ato Yohannes Derbew and Ato Merdassa Kassaye on part of the German 

Church School and Barbara Reske and Markus Wild on the part of Friedrich-Ebert-Gymnasium 

Sandhausen.  

The program basically includes three equally important parts: 

1. Partner students from both schools get to know each other and experience their mutual 

cultures and interests in meetings, discussions and excursions  

2. Placement program (Sozialpraktikum Jahrgangsstufe 1 am Friedrich-Ebert-Gymnasium ) for 

German students in various social institutions and NGOs in Addis Ababa 

3. Educational visits to various institutions (e.g. social, political) in Addis Ababa and excursions to 

places in Ethiopia (partners from both sides or Germans only) 

The program of each year’s meeting is jointly organized in advance by teachers of both schools and/or 

social workers on the part of the German Church School.  

The German Church is the competent institution of the German Church School. The respective pastor 

benevolently supports the program. 

Addis Ababa/Sandhausen 9th April 2014 

   

Pastor Hans-Joachim Krause, German Church Addis Ababa 

Ato Teklu, Principal German Church School Addis Ababa 

Peter Schnitzler, Principal Friedrich-Ebert-Gymnasium Sandhausen  

Ato Yohannes Derbew, German Church School Addis Ababa 

Ato Merdassa Kassaye, German Church School Addis Ababa 

Barbara Reske, Friedrich-Ebert-Gymnasium Sandhausen 

Markus Wild, Friedrich-Ebert-Gymnasium Sandhausen 

 

 

 


